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The speakers at our last city council meeting asked that our city council demand 
that these murderers, rapists, torturers, and kidnappers get off scot-free.  They 
called this amnesty a “permanent ceasefire.” 
  
This is moral deprivation. 
  
I am Jewish, but you do not have to be a Jew to see that giving an unrepentant 
Hamas amnesty is moral bankruptcy. 
  
Do you know that 240,000 Israelis are homeless? These survivors of the October 7 
terror attacks cannot return to their communities until Hamas and their allies are 
eliminated, and buffer zones are established. 
  
The Hamas Covenant states: “Israel will exist and will continue to exist until Islam 
will obliterate it, just as it obliterated others before it" 
  
Article II of the Convention to Prevent Genocide, which does not include political 
groups, states that genocide means, among other items: 
Killing members of the group; Causing serious bodily or mental harm to members 
of the group; Forcibly transferring children of the group to another group. 
  
Yahya Sinwar, leader of Hamas in the Gaza Strip stated, “The leaders of the 
occupation [Israel] should know, Oct. 7 was just a rehearsal.” 
  
Yet, last meeting’s speakers bandied about the word “genocide,” applying it 
cavalierly to the intentions of the world’s only Jewish state. 
  
We are all at risk with this sloppy thinking, encouraged as it is with 
“Intersectionality,” D.E.I. and “post-colonial studies” that justifies any kind of 
violence against Israel or the United States. 
  
Whether we are Israelis or Americans, we are all affected by the pernicious thinking 
– that we are all either permanent victims or permanent oppressors – that turns Dr. 
Martin Luther King, Jr.’s dream on its head: we are judged not by the content of our 
character, but by the immutable condition of the circumstance of our birth. 
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Sincerely, 
 
H.Ben Winkler 

     M    m      m  

 
641‐451‐7076 
167 Lucas Lane 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 
HBWink@gmail.com 
ihbwink.com 
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Taylor Day

From: WIRELESS CALLER <
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 2:12 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voice Mail (3 minutes and 9 seconds)
Attachments: audio.mp3

Hello, my name is Nicholas Correa at 219 Glenwood Rd. In Grass Valley. I'm calling today to speak to the members 
of the Grass Valley Planning Commission, and I'd like to express my deep concern and opposition to the proposed 
expansion of the subsidized housing facility at 131 Glenwood Ave. That's APN number 035 270035. While I 
understand the importance of affordable housing, I believe that the current proposal for a development with 27 
units in such a small area is inappropriate and could have significant negative impacts on our community. First and 
foremost, I would like to address the environmental concerns associated with this proposed development. The 
proposed variance request number 23, P LN-23 does not impact qualify for a Categorical Exemption pursuant to the 
environmental to the California Environmental Quality Act, the CE QA and its guidelines. The increased density and 
reduced setbacks would likely result in the removal of mature trees and green spaces, which do play a crucial role in 
maintaining the ecological balance our neighborhood. Preserving the environment should be a top priority, and this 
proposal seems to disregard the importance of maintaining A sustainable and green community. The proposed 
development would neglect the amount of drainage needed as well for a building of this size, and it would 
potentially displace water to surrounding properties. Neglecting proper drainage not only poses a risk to the 
ecological balance of our community, but it also jeopardizes the well-being of residents and neighboring properties. 
I strongly urge you to thoroughly assess the potential impact on drainage systems and consider the long term 
consequences on our environment before approving the proposed expansion. Moreover, the proposed density 
raises serious questions about the impact of the overall character of the neighborhood. This community is 
predominantly consisting of single family homes. Introducing such a high density development would disrupt the 
harmony and aesthetic appeal that attracts many residents to this area in the first place. We fear that this 
development could set a precedent for future projects that may not align with the character of our neighborhood 
and thus reduce property values. Additionally, the requested rear setback exemption and 50% lot coverage limit 
exemption are concerning. Granting these exemptions would not only compromise the safety and privacy of 
neighboring properties, but could also increase contribute to increased traffic congestion. The current infrastructure 
is not equipped to handle the additional strain on traffic flow, and it poses a risk to the safety of both pedestrians 
and drivers in the area. Our neighborhood is already strained when it comes to parking, and introducing 27 
additional units without a comprehensive parking plan is a recipe for congestion and inconvenience. Inadequate 
parking not only creates frustration among residents but can also pose a safety hazard as residents may resort to 
parking and restricted areas or along Narrow St. hindering emergency vehicle access and exacerbating traffic 
concerns. I urge you to carefully consider the long term consequences development on our neighborhood. I believe 
that is essential for the City government to prioritize sustainable growth that reflects the existing community and its 
residents. Rather than hastily approving exemptions, I encourage you to explore alternative solutions that balance 
the need for affordable housing with the preservation of our environment, neighborhood character, and Traffic 
Safety. Thank you for your time and consideration. I trust you'll make decisions that benefit the community as a 
whole. 

You received a voice mail from WIRELESS CALLER. 
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Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not clear enough to 
transcribe. 
 
Set Up Voice Mail 
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frustration among residents but can also pose safety hazards as residents may resort to parking in restricted areas or 
along narrow streets, hindering emergency vehicle access and exacerbating traffic concerns. 
 
I urge you to carefully consider the long‐term consequences of this development proposal on our neighborhood. I 
believe that it is essential for the city government to prioritize sustainable growth that respects the existing community 
and its residents. Rather than hastily approving exemptions, I encourage you to explore alternative solutions that 
balance the need for affordable housing with the preservation of our environment, neighborhood character, and traffic 
safety. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I trust that you will make decisions that benefit the community as a whole. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nicholas Correia  
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Taylor Day

From: Pam Jung 
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 2:41 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Dorsey Marketplace

[You don't oŌen get email from  Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
I agree with CEA FoundaƟon: deny this project. 
Pam Jung 
800 Freeman Ln 
Grass Valley 




